
Dear all, 
 
Barclays welcomes the opportunity to comment on the CMA’s provisional decision of 12 September 
on whether to revoke Part 6 of the Retail Banking Market Investigation Order 2017, and confirms that 
it remains fully supportive of the CMA’s proposal to revoke Part 6 on or prior to 18 December 2019. 
We refer to our submission of 25 July, and confirm that we will not be making any further 
representations at this juncture. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Stephen 

Stephen Williams | Vice President | Barclays Competition Legal Team  
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